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The Demonstrator tonight is Mark Entwistle with “The Designer’s Mind”  
Welcome to any visitors £9. 

 

June    
20&21st Royal Cheshire Show 
27th    Club outing to Bodnant Gardens. Coffee/lunch at Bodnant Welsh Food.. Money taken 

for the Bridgewater outing will be used against this current outing please collect any 
refunds tonight. Disley 9am, High Lane 9.05am, Hazel Grove 9.15am. 

 

July 
12th  Club Night. Alison Cooper with “A Form of Nature” 
15th  Open Garden in Poynton. Linda Martin is opening her garden in support of Disley & 

Wilmslow Guild Flower Clubs as well as The Christie. The garden is open from 2pm 
with refreshments available at 40, Lostock Avenue, Poynton SK12 1DR.  

19th – 23rd  RHS Tatton Park Show 
 

August 
TBA Workshop for Disley Show 
12th  Disley Horticultural Show 
17th – 20th  Southport Flower Show. 
 

September 
7th – 9th Interflora World Cup at Manchester Central Convention Complex 
13th  Club Night. Lucy Richardson with “Bloom where you are planted” 

 
Information about Social Media 

To attract new faces to join us, we’re setting up a Facebook page for the Club and we need 
your help. To keep the page fresh and interesting please send us pictures of anything 
creative you’re doing with flowers. It can be your church flowers, an entry for a floral 
competition like Cheshire Show, a flower arrangement you’ve done at home or gifted or it 
could be something you’ve created at a recent workshop. 
 
Please send your pictures to Sandra and she’ll post it to the page, when it's up. 
Details you need to supply include: 

Your name (anonymous is fine) 
A good clear image   
Description of the floral design 

Either email to sandra.johnson@ddfc.org.uk or find her on What’s App 07702 188404   
 
Note: By supplying images you are agreeing to their use on the Disley & District Flower 
Club Facebook page. 
 
Going forward, anyone who’s happy to help post content to the page please talk to Sandra 
in person. 
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